Letter to the Editor of the Survey from the New York State Factory Investigation
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A three-page letter from the New York State Factory Investigation Commission to the editor of the Survey, a New York City
publication, written in response to letters by H. W. J. Porter published in the Survey criticizing the Commission after the Triangle
Waist Company's deadly fire. The Commission's letter outlines the several laws created to improve fire safety in the workplace as a
result of the fire.
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